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Election Results

According to the Division by-laws (available at: http://edgd.asee.org/aboutus/index.htm), the 
chair of the Elections Committee shall transmit the results of the election to the Chair of the 
Division. The Chair shall inform each candidate (including those not elected) of the results 
of the election for his office and shall transmit the names of the newly-elected officers to the 
Editor of the Journal for publication in the Spring issue of the Journal. The chair of the Elec-
tions Committee shall report the results of the election to the Division at the annual business 
meeting. The results for the most recent election are as follows:

Vice-Chair: Lulu Sun

Lulu Sun is an associate professor in the Engineering Fundamen-
tals Department at Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University, where she 
has taught since 2006. She received her Ph.D. degree in Mechan-
ical Engineering from University of California, Riverside, in 2006, 
and B.S. degree in Mechanical Engineering from Harbin Engineer-
ing University (China), in 1999. Before joining Embry-Riddle, she 
worked in the consulting firm of Arup at Los Angeles office as a fire 
engineer. She is a professional member of the Society of Fire Pro-
tection Engineer, and a member of American Society of Engineer-
ing Education. Her research interests include the incorporation of 
active learning techniques as well as integration of innovation and 

entrepreneurship into the engineering graphics course. In addition, she is active in creating 
E-learning environments to enhance the learning experience of students. She is the winner 
of 2013 Chair’s Award and the 2014 Media Showcase Award.

Director of Communications: Jennifer McInnis

Jennifer McInnis is currently an assistant professor of Mechanical 
Engineering at Daniel Webster College in New Hampshire, and will 
be transitioning with the DWC engineering program to Southern 
New Hampshire University in the fall. She earned her B.S. degree in 
Aeronautical Engineering from Daniel Webster College in 2008, her 
M.S. degree in Mechanical Engineering from Worcester Polytech-
nic Institute in 2012, and is in the final stages of earning her Ph.D. 
in Mechanical Engineering from WPI. She began teaching at DWC 
in 2014, teaching freshman design courses and sophomore engi-
neering sciences. She has worked in manufacturing engineering at 
UltraSource Inc., focusing on continuous improvement, process doc-

umentation, and quality initiatives, and has also researched with a small medical technology 
company, D’Ambra Technologies. She is a member of the Society of Women Engineers and 
American Society of Engineering Education and received the 2009 Chair’s Award.conven-
tional tolerancing and geometric dimensioning and tolerancing and authored a textbook on 
interpreting engineering drawings.
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